
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 13, 2022 8:00 AM 
'bigcfishin1@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03626-2022 

Subject: RE: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: bigcfishin1@everyactioncustom.com <bigcfishin1@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Dear Clerk Of PSC, 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 
short time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency 

programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

We are on a fixed income being retired. Never thought this would happen in our lifetime having such monopolies in the 
electric & fossil fuel industries and crippling America. Just wanted to travel some & eat out a few times a week, now 
prisoners in our own home due to these economic disasters! We don't even want an EV due to prices for one and the 
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added expense it incurs to own one and cost of & lost time charging it. Worked 55 years to enjoy retirement, sure as 
heck haven’t yet.  
 
God Bless America!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Charlie Koski 
6252 Footprint Dr  Pensacola, FL 32526‐7410 bigcfishin1@gmail.com 




